
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
To:  Mayor Kogon and Members of Council  
 
From:  Jason MacDonald, Deputy CAO 
 
Date:  October 15, 2015 
 
Subject: Dangerous and Unsightly Premises Report 
 

 
Attached is a report on all dangerous and unsightly premises files for the first six months of 
the current fiscal year.   
 
Section 345 (3) of the Municipal Government Act requires the Administrator to table a 
public report describing the status of all dangerous and unsightly premises orders issued 
against all properties within the municipality at least twice a year.   
 
The next report will be tabled in April of 2019, covering the period of October 2018 – 
March 2019.  


